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BY EMAIL 

March 18, 2025 

TO: All Parties in EB-2025-0078, EB-2025-0096 and EB-2025-0097 

RE: Enbridge Gas Inc. and EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership 
April 2025 Quarterly Rate Adjustment Mechanism (QRAM) Applications 
OEB File Numbers: EB-2025-0078, EB-2025-0096 and EB-2025-0097 

 Comments on Amended Applications 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR) filed its April 2025 QRAM 
application for Southern Bruce on March 7, 2025 and for Aylmer on March 12, 2025. 
Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) filed its April 2025 QRAM application on March 11, 
2025. 

By letters dated March 17 and 18, 2025, Enbridge Gas and EPCOR indicated that they 
plan to file amended April 2025 QRAM applications to reflect changes related to the 
federal carbon charge. Enbridge Gas plans to file an amended application on March 18, 
2025 and EPCOR plans to file amended applications for its Southern Bruce and Aylmer 
service territories no later than March 20, 2025.  

The OEB is providing OEB staff and parties an opportunity to file comments on 
Enbridge Gas’s and EPCOR’s amended April 2025 QRAM applications. Any comments 
from OEB staff or parties on Enbridge Gas’s or EPCOR’s amended April 2025 QRAM 
applications shall be filed 2 business days after each respective amended application 
is filed. Enbridge Gas and EPCOR shall then have 2 business days to file any 
responses to comments on its respective applications.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All interested parties in EB-2008-0106, EB-2018-0264, EB-2019-0137, EB-2019-
0264, EB-2024-0067, EB-2022-0200, EB-2024-0111 and EB-2024-0130 
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